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Memo 

To: Board of Trustees 

From: Matt Holtry, Athletic Director 

CC: R. Sauer, Superintendent; Dion Flaming, Principal 

Date: 8/4/2014 

Re: Athletic Director Report August, 2014 

Once again I am very excited about this upcoming school year.  The 2013-2014 sports year was one to 
remember and the 2014-2015 school year has the potential to be just as great!  
 
We will hold a Fall Sports Parent night Tuesday August 12

th
 to help distribute forms to parents in hopes 

to cut down on the paperwork that the fall coaches face each year.  This will be for football, volleyball 
and cross-country parents and athletes.   Tuesday August 5

th
 is/was the sports physicals at rehab 

authority and through that we will portion of the dollars collected to our athletic department.  This will 
help in the purchasing of our athletic tape, wraps, and first aid.  
 
Fall Sports-  
 
All fall sports practices will be starting on Friday the 15

th
.   

 
Volleyball-  
 
First live competition for Volleyball will be on August 26

th
 with a Jamboree @ Melba followed by the first 

home match of the year vs Melba on August 28
th
, then will be competing that weekend of the 29

th
 at the 

Kuna Invitational Volleyball Tournament.    
 
Football-  
 
First live competition for Football will be the Jamboree with Ontario in Homedale on Saturday, August 
30

th
 at 11:00 am.  The following week the JV will be playing at Nampa Christian on September 4

th
 with 

the Varsity playing the first home game of the season vs Nampa Christian on Friday September 5
th
.  

 
Cross Country-  
 
First cross country contest will be at the New Plymouth Invitational on September 3

rd
.  

 
Other News… 
 
Doctor Jocele Skinner has volunteered to be our Team Physician this year.  This is a huge asset to us 
and will serve a great need for our student-athletes!  Also Carl Barnett has volunteered as a trainer for 
us to help fill in with our loss of Lynn Johnson.  He has helped in a couple of games in the past and has 
worked with Dr. Skinner so that past relationship will be helpful.   


